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30 August 2021 

Dear parents and guardians, 

Notice of P&F General Meeting 2021 

Tuesday 14 September 2021 at 7.00pm in The Tower Building 

  
The rescheduled Term 3 General Meeting of your Parents & Friends Association will be held 
on Tuesday 14 September 2021 at 7.00pm in The Tower Building. We invite each of you, as 
members of the College community, to attend. We value your input and welcome agenda items. 

Being a member of the college P&F is a great way to meet other Marist families and become 
connected to your son’s education.   

Under COVID-19 Requirements it is compulsory for all attendees to register their attendance 
via our TryBooking link. 

https://www.trybooking.com/BTFKM 

Thanks everyone for your dedicated contributions to the P&F and school. We look forward to seeing 
as many of you there as possible & enjoy some refreshments (beer, wine & nibbles) and good 
conversation as we all continue to enjoy our Marist journey and build a bright future for our boys. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jim Gordon 
President of the Parents and Friends Association 

https://www.trybooking.com/BTFKM

